
This request seeks approval for very minor changes to Form MSHA-2000-
238.  These changes:

 Use the word "Representative" instead of "Representation" in the title;
 Update the “include suggestions for reducing burden to” address from 

Records management branch to Office of Standards, Regulations and 
Variances; and

 Update the revision date.

No burden, cost or information collection content has otherwise changed.


